
       

 
Future Health Professionals Program 

(Health Science Pipeline Programs) 
 

 
 
 

• Interactive activities and lab-
based exercises related to the 
health professions, 

• Engagement with health 
professions students and faculty 
members at Jefferson, 

• Field trips and tours (i.e., 
Franklin Institute and the 
Emergency Department), and 

• College and career exploration to 
prepare you for your future 
healthcare career!  

The Future Health Professionals 
Program (FHPP) is a 16-week program 
that will expose you to a wide range 

of healthcare careers through: 

Who: High School Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors as of September 2018 
Where: Thomas Jefferson University – Center City Campus (Philadelphia, PA) 

When: Wednesdays from October 2018 – March 2019 
Time: 4:00pm – 6:00pm 

 
Application Opens: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 

Application Deadline: Monday, September 10, 2018 
(Applications will be accepted on a rolling basis.) 

 
 
 
 

 

To learn more and apply to the Future Health Professionals Program, visit 
http://www.jefferson.edu/university/health-science-pipeline/high-school/future-health-professionals.html 

 
 
 
 
 

Are you a high school student interested in  
the health professions? 


